
 

Dear Visitors, 
 
to send you the invitation letter we need to receive the following 
documentation: 
 

• copy of your passport 

• copy of your flight ticket 

• copy of your hotel reservation 

• a letter from your company in which are explained the reasons of your visit 

during Exposanità 2018 

• the information requested below: 

 

Company name  

 

Applicant name (name and surname)  

Gender  

Date of birth (D/M/Y)  

Place of birth  

Name and location of the Visa office to address 
the invitation letter 

 

Passport No.   

Position/ Role within your company  

Arrival date (D/M/Y)  

Departure date(D/M/Y)  

Name of hotel  

Address of hotel  

 
 

Remember to check with your Visa Office if they need to receive particular 
information to issue the Visa. 
 
Please, send all the requested documentation to: caterina.poli@senaf.it ; we 
will evaluate the request and give you a feedback within few days. 
 
 
 
Feel free to contact us if you need to receive any further information. 
 
 

The Exhibition Organizing Office 
 

mailto:caterina.poli@senaf.it

